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AUSTERITY rally and march, Manchester






BULLETIN No: 5 Final Update!
This is the fifth and final bulletin in the run up to 4 October.
Form Up

Form up will be from 12.00 noon from the main stage area at All Saints Park.  Signs will be put on lamp posts along Oxford Road to demarcate the line up points for the individual unions.  UNISON has been allocated C-E which runs from Rosamond Street to Booth Street East so keep a look out for these signs or head towards the UNISON balloons which will be in place from 11.30am.
See link below to the TUC’s website which contains a final route map for the day:

https://www.tuc.org.uk/about-tuc/whats-happening-day
Coaches

The drop off for coaches is on Upper Brook Street which runs parallel to Oxford Road near to the junctions with Brunswick Street and Dover Street.  

Branches have been emailed information for passing on to their coach stewards.  In particular, the ‘Demo Guide’ contains a section for members to fill in noting their coach pick up location at the end of the march.  Coach Stewards have been asked to ensure sufficient copies of this Guide are available for their group.  Please encourage members to complete this before they leave the coach.

Accessibility
As detailed in previous bulletins, arrangements are in place for members with disabilities for viewing the rally and joining in with the march.  If you are aware of any members who will require this access, please forward details to g.breeze@unison.co.uk  by 12noon on Friday, 2 October.

UNISON Balloons
Thank you to branches who have volunteered to carry the UNISON balloons.  We still require more volunteers and if you can assist with this please email: g.breeze@unison.co.uk
UNISON Materials
Placards, flags, tabards and whistles will be available on the day.  The pick-up point for materials will be near to the Aquatics Centre on the corner of Oxford Road and Booth Street East.
UNISON materials will be collected in at the end of the rally on Deansgate near to Liverpool Road.  Please pass to UNISON stewards who will be in the vicinity.
Media
If you take photos on the day, you could put them on twitter with the hashtag: #No2Austerity

If you get some good pictures that could go on the regional website, please email to p.urwin@unison.co.uk  

LET’S MAKE OUR VOICES HEARD ON THE 
4TH OCTOBER BY DECLARING,
“NO TO AUSTERITY, YES TO WORKERS’ RIGHTS”

Bulletin No 5.  –  1st October  2015


[image: image1.jpg]